
 

 

 

 

12th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

‘How to revise’ GCSE books now available to Year 11s 

 

Following the recent communication regarding the support offered to Year 11s in the run-up 

to their exams, we are pleased to announce that we have now received the ‘How to revise’ 

guides from CGP. 

 

In previous communication we advertised that we would be selling the books at a cost of £2.50 

and would buy them back from students at the end of the academic year. 

 

We have since decided to simply offer the books to students as a good will gesture for the 

incredibly hard work that they will put into the examinations series and the mock exams which 

come before these. 

 

Students are able to collect their book from their mentor this week. We would like to thank you 

for your continued support and wish your child every success in the upcoming mock exams. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Martin Dawson 

Deputy Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

Adam Hales 

Head of Year 11 

 


